
April 23, 1969 

Mr. Bezalel Safran 
99-38 64th Avenue 
Forest Hills, N.Y. 11374 

Dear Bezalel: 

My very warmest thanks for letting me have the 
Rav's notes, which I xeroxed, and the originals 
of which I return to you herewith. 

I hope my request made to you last night, con- 
cerning his lectures for the very end of ; 
will not prove to be an imposition upon you. 

Warmest personal regards. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL/eg 
Enclosure


